REACH - Declaration of Conformity BROEN

VALVE TECHNOLOGIES

According to Article 33 (1) in the REACH regulation the manufacturer must provide customers
with sufficient information on Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) contained in products in
a concentration above 0.1% weight by weight (w/w) to allow safe use of the product.

According to the Waste Framework Directive 2008/98/EC with later amendments the
manufacturer is furthermore obliged to report such products into the ECHA - SCIP database, to
ensure this information is available throughout the whole lifecycle of the products.

Following product groups supplied by BROEN A/S are all containing one or more components
with Lead [CAS 7439-92-1], in a concentration above 0.1% (w/w), and have therefore been
reported in the SCIP database.

BROEN Ballofix® brass and bronze valves and accessory fittings like Pipefix, Unifix, etc.....
BROEN Full Flow galvanized carbon steel valves
BROEN Ballomax® valves from DN 250 and up

The products are intended to be installed and used as described in the product manuals.
Lead contained in the products is not intended to be released under normal or reasonably
foreseeable conditions of use, and not further measures to ensure safe use is necessary.

To our best knowledge, any other products and packaging we deliver to you do not contain
substances mentioned on the candidate list (SVHC) in quantities above 0.1 % w/w.

We have a continuous dialogue with our suppliers about the candidate list and the compliance,
and we are going to inform you, if any changes will influence the products and/or packaging we
deliver to you.

Link to the candidate list:
http://echa.europa.eu/web/quest/candidate-list-table

Assens -, September 29t 2022
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